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To

The Director

ICAR- Central Institute of Fisheries Education
Indian Council of Agricultural Research
Panch Marg, Off. Yari Road,

Versova, Andheri (West),

Mumbai 400 061.

Sub : Appreciation Letter for Technical Session-reg.
Sir,

I am writing this letter to show my heartfelt appreciation for your
institute’s contribution during the technical session on the occasion of World
Fisheries Day 2022-Daman on the topic “Prospects and problems of high
intensive aquaculture systems viz. RAS, Biofloc, aquaponics, etc.” The
presentation and discussion helped the farmers/entrepreneur and officials to
have a better concept and a clear direction for fisheries development in the
country.

We hope the information disseminated by your organization will
help in materializing into reality. The speaker, Dr. Babitha: Rani, Senior
Scientist of your institute patiently listened to challenges, understood them
and mitigated them by providing explanations to farmers/entrepreneurs and
officials. We are elated that the lecture brought lots of appreciation to NFDB.
We wish you all the best and appreciate your contribution to the fisheries
sector in India.

Thanking you.
N~ w) y
Dr.L.Narasimha Mwrth
g Senior Executive Director,
\&/\ National Fisheries Development Board



